
From: Bruno, Kenneth 
Sent: 7/8/2014 9:02:34 PM 
To: Singh, Sumeet 

(/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=S 1ST56905772) 
Cc: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); 

Gibson, Bill (Codes) (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=WLG3); 
Cauguiran, Aimee (aimee.cauguiran@cpuc.ca.gov); Khatri, Sikandar 
(sikandar.khatri@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Bcc: 
Subject: Re: Confirming our phone conversation this evening 

Sumeet, 

Thank you for your acknowledgement and prompt attention to this matter. We will have someone from SED 
attend most likely Sikandar Khatri and myself. 

Thank you, 

Kenneth Bruno 
Acting Program Manager 
Gas Safety & Reliability Branch 
Safety and Enforcement Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 
Office: (415) 703-5265 
Cell: (415) 852-2936 

From: Singh, Sumeet [SlSt@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 08, 2014 8:48 PM 
To: Bruno, Kenneth 
Cc: Doll, Laura; Gibson, Bill (Codes) 
Subject: RE: Confirming our phone conversation this evening 

Ken, 

As a follow-up to Laura's correspondence, below are the details of the logistics for tomorrow's meeting. 

Time: 10 am 
Location: 41800 Boscell Rd, Fremont 
Contact: Bill Gibson (WLG3@PGE.COM<mailto:WLG3@PGE.COM>) 

cell phone: 925-765-3504 

Please feel free to contact me regarding any questions or additional information. 
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Thank you. 

Sumeet 

From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: Tuesday, July 08, 2014 6:39 PM 
To: kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov 
Cc: Singh, Sumeet 
Subject: Confirming our phone conversation this evening 

Ken 
To confirm our phone conversation within the hour: 

1. We acknowledge the letter you sent this afternoon about your concerns with our plastic fusion requalification 
procedures as we reported to you yesterday in our self-identified non-compliance notification under ALJ 274. 

2. We are taking immediate steps to address the two items you identified. Specifically, we are immediately 
standing down all non-emergency plastic fusion work and will be notifying all gas employees of this action early 
tomorrow morning. 

3. Tomorrow, as soon as scheduling allows, we also are convening a team to deconstruct our 
training/requalification process and procedures and obtain clarity and alignment on each step of the process in 
great detail so we are in full and absolute compliance with 49 CFR 192.285. We will pull together the 
independent third party reviewers we have retained, as well as the internal management team overseeing this 
process. As we discussed, we would very much appreciate SED participation in that planning meeting if at all 
possible. You indicated you would attempt to provide someone on your team, or possibly even you, once we are 
able to give you details of time and place. Sumeet will provide that information later this evening. 

Thanks again for your prompt response. 
Laura 

Laura Doll 
Director, Regulatory Relations 
lrdd@pge .com<mailto:lrdd@pge.com> 
office: 415.973.8663 
mobile: 415.828.3739 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacY/customer/ 
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